
April 21, 2020 

Dear ABA Members and Industry Stakeholders: 

The purpose of this message is inform you that Alex Conover’s last day with the American Berkshire 
AssociaGon will be May 1, 2020.   

The AssociaGon thanks Alex for serving our membership for the last 2 years, and we wish him all of the 
best on his future endeavors.  The ABA Board of Directors is now working on a transiGon plan.  We will 
update the Director of Berkshire OperaGons job descripGon and post the role as soon as possible.   

Updates will be shared as informaGon becomes available. 

Best regards, 

American Berkshire Board of Directors 
Greg Smith, President 
Steve Stassen, Vice President 
Neil Knobloch, ExecuGve CommiSee 
Vance Aldridge 
Jan Allen 
Jeff Wippel 
Al Conover 
MaS RiSer 
Pete Brummer 


